Roads Committee Meeting

Boston Heights Town Hall

October 17, 2016 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Engineer Alderman, Superintendent Pickering,

Councilpersons Miller & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report

Ditch cleaning, filling pot holes, winterizing Park, usual equipment maintenance.

Monday is leaf and branch pickup- weather permitting

2. Engineer Report

Paving projects- Ledges and South Akron-Cleveland Roads are completed

2017 tentative schedule: Olde Eight culvert rework, Girl Scout water line,

Hines Hill Sewer rework, Olde Eight repaving, Wooded View paving

3. Heights to Hudson Bike Trail

The Ohio Turnpike Commission has given preliminary approval for a bike trail and will need to see the detailed design

4. Discussed traffic problems on Boston Mills at Dean Memorial Parkway. The Mayor has contacted ODOT to look for a solution.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman